
Comment from Doug Meyers 

As a Professional Driver it's my opinion that by allowing these proposals to to be enacted you would 
be:  
(1) Putting the Public at risk because no matter how the A.I. is at problem solving it can only do this 
in ideal situations and those rarely occur in real life. 
(2) The "Learning-Curve" that the A.I. would have to go through would cause Personal Injury, Deaths 
and Economic Loss that would occur as has already be demonstrated by UBER Cars. 
(3) It would be putting Human Drivers in the Unemployment-Line and causing their families those 
"Unintended Consequences" that none can predict. 
(4) Public Trust in the "Automated Driving Systems" is already abysmal at best and by allowing more 
Systems to utilized just for PROFIT, which this is all about, will further erode Public-Trust in the 
Federal Government's motives. 

 


